
MINUTES	OF	THE	MONTHLY	TELECONFERENCE
OF	THE	LIBERTARIAN	PARTY	OF	NEW	YORK	EXECUTIVE	COMMITTEE,

OCTOBER	5,	2008

Present:	

Mr.	Sundwall	(chair,	yielded	to	Axinn)
Mr.	Axinn	
Ms.	Capozzi	
Mr.	Carling
Mr.	Cooper
Mr.	Dobrian
Mr.	Edes
Mr.	Garvey
Ms.	Hungerford
Mr.	Kessler
Mr.	Popkin
Mr.	Ramo
Mr.	Anthony	Rosino
Dr.	Stevens
Mr.	Triestman

The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	2000.

Mr.	Clifton	reported	on	the	Barr	campaign.	Donations	have	picked	up	and	backers	
are	encouraged.	The	assembly	discussed	sending	a	representative	to	the	upcoming	
forum	at	Hofstra	University.

Treasurer's	Report:	We	have	little	less	than	$7,000	in	the	bank.	Some	funds	from	the	
latest	fundraising	drive	have	not	yet	been	deposited.	A	recent	fundraising	letter	cost	
approximately	$400	to	generate	and	
send	and	has	generated	more	than	$1,000	in	receipts.

Outreach	(Harvestfest	&	Anti-Eminent	Domain	Walkathon):	Mr.	Triestman	will	man	
a	table	at	Harvestfest;	Mr.	Cooper	is	assembling	team	for	Walkathon.

Dr.	Stevens	moved	that	the	2009	LPNY	convention	be	held	the	fourth	Saturday	in	
April	in	Rochester,	NY.	(Passed	on	voice	vote.)

Dr.	Stevens	moved	to	advise	Blay	Tarnoff	that	the	LPNY	committee	no	longer	
requires	him	to	maintain	a	phone	line	on	behalf	of	the	LPNY.	(Passed	on	voice	vote.)

The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	2104.

Joseph	Dobrian,	Secretary
Libertarian	Party	of	New	York




